
                                        April 10, 2012

Dear Senator Bateman,

The Raritan Valley Group of the Sierra Club would like to thank you for your 
consistent courageous position on protecting the environment, particularly your 
support of the Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative.
 
We are proud that you uphold the tradition of past Republicans 
representing Somerset County including your father, Millicent Fenwick and Bob 
Franks, who supported environmentally friendly initiatives. Your leadership 
contributes to making Somerset County one of the most desirable communities in 
the country.
   
Our clean environment improves property values and attracts a knowledgeable 
citizen base that will in turn support forward thinking legislators such as you.

You can count on our continued support,

For the Executive Committee of the Raritan Valley Group of the Sierra Club
Roomi Nusrat, Don McBride, Jane Tousman, Daphne Speck-Bartynski, Sunil 
Somalwar, Denise McClellan
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